Marine Safety Information BuIletin

Commander MSIB Number: 04-22 (Update 1)

U.S. Coast Guard Date: February 3, 2022

Sector Delaware Bay Contact: Waterways Management Staff
1 Washington Ave Phone: (215)271-4889

Philadelphia, PA 19147 E-Mail: DelawareBayWWM/@uscg mil

RETURN TO WINTER PORT CONDITION ONE

The Captain of the Port (COTP), Delaware Bay is notifying mariners that the port has secured from
Winter Port Condition Two and has returned to Winter Port Condition One in the Delaware Bay
and River, Cape May Harbor and Canal, and the New Jersey ICW. The vessel steel hull restriction
north of the Betsy Ross Bridge is no longer in effect.

A steel hull restriction remains in place for the Chesapeake and Delaware Canal. Any questions
regarding this restriction can be directed to the Canal Project dispatcher at (410) 778-9707.

Questions regarding the contents of this bulletin or expectations of the Captain of the Port can be |
directed to (215) 271-4807 or (267) 515-7294.
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L. McClain, Jr.
Captain, U.S. Coast Guard
Alternate Captain of the Port, Delaware Bay

This release has been issued for public information and notification purposes only.

Scanned with CamScanner



